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Register here to attend as a
participant or speaker

Locally Led Humanitarian Action in Sudan:
Strengthening Response Through Collaboration

and Innovation 
Conference by Humanitarian Leadership Academy

led by local actors in Sudan

23- 24  September, 2025
Port Sudan

The Humanitarian Leadership Academy (HLA) and Save the Children
International are inviting you to join a 2-day conference, where the HLA team,
local actors and forums meet in a convening space to exchange experiences
and networks and share success stories.

About the conference
This conference aims to enhance crisis response by promoting collaboration among
local actors and international partners. It will highlight innovative, community-driven
solutions to strengthen humanitarian efforts across Sudan.

Key speakers & partners:​
HLA and Save The Children International
team
Save The Children Sudan Country Office
Local & international humanitarian actors
Community-based organizations &
initiatives
Government officials & policymakers
Youth groups & crisis response networks
Donors & private sector partners

Focal points of contact:​
Huseyin Arslan: ​huseyin.arslan@savethechildren.org
Zeinelabdeen Abbas: Zeinelabdeen.Abbas@savethechildren.org

Connect with us 

 If you would like to facilitate a session,
choose ‘Yes’ in the question 11. 
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